
CECA: Prime Minister Truss Must Hit The Ground Running

Civils contractors today welcomed the formation of a new UK Government under incoming Prime Minister Liz Truss but 
said that her administration must hit the ground running to deal the threat of a looming recession.

Commenting, CECA Director of Operations Marie-Claude Hemming said: “We welcome Prime Minister Truss to her new 
role and look forward to working with her government to ensure our sector can continue to drive economic growth 
and deliver the infrastructure our businesses and communities rely upon.

“We acknowledge that the current fiscal outlook is challenging. Nonetheless we call on the new Government to hold 
its nerve in the face of the current economic headwinds, and commit to existing programmes of investment, to 
project jobs, and ensure market confidence.

“The infrastructure sector is looking for clarity, continuity, and consistency from the new Government. We look 
forward to working with the Prime Minister to ensure her administration can hit the ground running, by unleashing 
growth and driving productivity gains through the delivery of Great British infrastructure.”
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Notes to Editors

1. The Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA) represents over 300 contractors of all sizes, covering approximately 80% of the civil engineering market in Great Britain. Our members build 
infrastructure that provides the basis for economic sustainability and quality of life in communities across the country.

    

 

For more information, please contact Huston Gilmore on 0207 340 0450 or e-mail hustongilmore@ceca.co.uk
Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA)
1 Birdcage Walk, London, SW1H 9JJ • enquiries@ceca.co.uk • tel. 020 7340 0450 • @CECANational 

Immed. 1 September 2022    Press Release

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/860669/PBS_and_Salary_Thresholds_Report_MAC.pdf

